GRINNELL-NEWBURG
.COMMUNITY SCHOOL DISTRICT

Davis Elementary 818 Hamilton Ave.
Grinnell, 1A 50112
Kelsi Walter, School Counselor

January 28, 2016
To Whom It May Concern:

It is my privilege to write this recommendation letter for the Rock In Prevention program.
Rock In Prevention has visited Davis Elementary for three years, however, this is my
first year working in the Grinnell-Newburg School District. Before | began to
communicate with the representatives from Rock In Prevention, | heard great things
from the staff who witnessed their program in previous years. Once | began
communicating with the representative from Rock in Prevention, | was very impressed
with how easy and organized the process was to prepare for.

The presenters were well prepared, professional, and really got our students engaged in
their program! This year, Rock In Prevention delivered their Character Education
program. It was a wonderful supplemental activity for our students that reinforced the
concepts taught to our students within the school counseling program and the building
community. '

As a 2015 National Blue Ribbon School, the staff at Davis Elementary pride ourselves
on showing that all students can achieve academically, and we know that in order to
equip all of our students with the skill necessary to succeed, we cannot stand simply as
a school alone. It takes a partnership between the school, community, and programs
like Rock In Prevention to truly engage and provide our students with a great
educational experience!

Sincerely,

Kol [ b

Kelsi Walter
School Counselor, Davis Elementary




